
Hello everyone,  

It was a warm start to the week and it has felt more like Summer. This week, the KS2 choir have performed 

at the Bristol Beacon in front of an audience of close to 1500 people. The children were practising all day 

Thursday before performing in the evening. Today, School Parliament and the Eco Team have been to ‘We 

the Curious’ for a pre-opening look around. ‘We the Curious’ paid for us to take the ferry there and back 

and the children had a great time. Year 4 and Year 6 will be going before the end of the year and all year 

groups will get to visit next year.  

This afternoon, most classes were told who their teacher is next year. This is always an exciting reveal and 

the children will get to spend some time with their new teacher next Wednesday during the first of our 

three transition sessions. You will find a list of all the classes and teachers for next year below. I am sad to 

tell you that Miss Jones will be leaving us to go travelling. She will be missed by the children and the staff. 

We have recruited a new teacher – Miss Ford – who will be joining the team in Year 5 from September.  

In Celebration Assembly this morning, Mrs Barbour mentioned how well our Year 1 children have done in 

their phonic assessments and Year 4 in the multiplication tests. As a school, we are achieving results that 

are above the Bristol and national average. This is testament to the hard work of the staff. I would like to 

thank Miss Vintin for her hard work leading the early reading, and Miss Jones for ensuring that the Year 4 

children were fully prepared for the test.  

There are only 17 days of school left this year. This is a time for children to enjoy spending time with their 

teachers before moving on. Have a great weekend.  

Mr Hawkins 

Well done to the KS2 choir! They joined 12 other school choirs and sung songs by heart to an audience of 
1500 people at the Bristol Beacon. They were amazing and did the school proud!  









DROP IN SESSIONS—NO NEED TO SIGN UP! 

WEDNESDAYS 14:00-15:00 

IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM 

STARTS 17/04/2024 

NOW ON WEDNESDAY AFTERNOONS! 





 

13 July 

and 

20 July 

Come and enjoy a swim at Easton pool for only £1 per person!   

• Tickets available from the 

Monday before each swim. 

• Children under 8 must have an 

adult in the water with them 

• One adult can bring 2 children 

under 8 






